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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

A water pipe in Building L, a general learning block on the southern side of Woodport Public 
School, burst on Tuesday, causing carpet in 2 classrooms to become wet.  

The pipe has since been repaired and remediation works to dry the carpets has started. This 
work will continue until Friday 7 February 2025. 

During these works access to the rooms has been restricted. Students and staff who usually 
use these rooms have been temporarily relocated to the library and another empty classroom 
in the school. 

This has not impacted Out of School Hours (OOSH) care, which remains operational. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below. 

 

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/

